Jessica Straits

I'm writing to express my strong support for cleanup alternative SL-5. It's so important that we
prioritize the long-term physical and mental health of the people in our community. Protecting our
environment is just as important, both for its health and for creating safe opportunities for our
community and local economy to growth and thrive. SL-3 does not provide lasting environmental
protection and could leave behind risks that make it harder for our area to recover. SL-5 is the only
option that ensures a permanent cleanup and truly reflects a commitment to our community's future.



